
RECREATION BOARD                                              FEBRUARY 8, 2022 

 

Julie LaRue, Chairman 

Nathan Thomas 

Tim Thompson 

Bryan Meck 

Jeff Gerbasi (absent) 

David Allen (absent) 

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began at 6:20 PM. 

MINUTES: 

 

Mr. Thomas made a motion to approve the September 14, 2021 minutes, seconded by Mr. 

Thompson.  All present members voted “aye” to approve. 

 

Ms. LaRue made a motion to approve the January 18, 2022 minutes, seconded by Mr. 

Thompson. All present members voted “aye” to approve. 

 

MUSIC IN THE PARK: 

 

Mr. Cain asked the Recreation members what there thoughts were on holding a small music 

event at the Town Park possibly in June or July 2022.  Mr. Cain said that he has talked with Mr. 

Ingalsbe who will ask the Farmington Chamber of Commerce to possible work together. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT: 

 

The annual Easter egg hunt will be held at the Farmington Town Park and is scheduled for April 

9, 2022 at 11:00 sharp.  Mr. Gerbasi and Mr. Thomas said that they will be available to oversee.  

Mr. Cain said that he will ask the Key Club student from Victor school if they would like to do 

their community service and help.  Mr. Cain said that he will need 10-15 students. 

 

BALL MEETING: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he will send out e-mails to all the sports teams on setting up a field schedule.  

Mr. Cain said that he has already heard from baseball, soccer, lacrosse, and women’s softball. 

Each team will contact Mr. Cain by e-mail. 

 

SUMMER RECREATION: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he will start the process of sending letter to last years summer employees 

asking if they would like to come back and work this summer. Mr. Cain said that it maybe a 

challenge finding workers this year.  They will need to hire 1-2 leaders and 6-7 assistances. 

 

JULY 3 CELEBRATION: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he will be reaching out to the band Paulsen & Baker.  Mr. Cain said that he 

will also contact Young Explosives on doing the firework show. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 

The next meeting will be held on March 8, 2022 at 6:30 PM. 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 



 

 


